
 

 
Title IX Notice of Nondiscrimination 

 
California Online Public Schools 

California Online Public Schools non-profit Board of Directors operates the following charter schools: 
California Online Public Schools Central Coast  
California Online Public Schools Central Valley  
California Online Public Schools Monterey Bay  

California Online Public Schools North Bay  
California Online Public Schools Northern California  
California Online Public Schools Southern California 

 
 

 
California Online Public Schools (“Charter School”) does not discriminate on the basis of sex and prohibits any 
acts of sex discrimination including sex-based harassment in any education program or activity that it operates, as 
required by California law, Title IX (20 U.S.C. § 1681 et seq.) and the Title IX regulations (34 C.F.R. Part 106), 
including in admission and employment.  

Inquiries about the application of Title IX and 34 C.F.R. Part 106 may be referred to the Charter School Title IX 
Coordinator, the Office for Civil Rights of the U.S. Department of Education, or both. 

All complaints and reports of conduct that may constitute sex discrimination including sex-based harassment 
should be submitted to our Title IX Coordinator, who can be reached at: 

Pamela Ucan, Payroll & Benefits Administrator 
c/o California Online Public Schools 
33272 Valle Road 
San Juan Capistrano, CA 92675 
(800) 906-5166 
pucan@californiaops.org 

A copy of Charter School’s Title IX Policy, which includes the specific rules and procedures for reporting sex 
discrimination and sex-based harassment occurring within Charter School’s education program or activities and 
for pursuing available remedies, is available on the Charter School website at: californiaops.org 
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